
 

 

 

12th December 2022 

 

 

Ms Anne Marie Walsh, 

Corporate Services Department, 

Kilkenny County Council, 

County Hall, 

John Street, 

Kilkenny. 

 

 

 

Re:  Kilkenny County Council September Meeting - Motion NOM-16/2022 

 

 

Dear Ms Walsh, 

 

Further to our previous correspondence, I write to confirm that the Council’s motion was 

noted and discussed in some detail by the SETU Governing Body at its meeting on the 8th 

December. 

 

It was further noted that the Council has engaged in a very positive and meaningful way in 

the SETU strategic plan consultation process as we develop our vision for the new University 

in collaboration with our regional stakeholders, and this engagement is much valued. 

 

We look forward to continuing this dialogue with Kilkenny County Council into the future as 

our plans are further developed for the delivery of a high-quality education provision to our 

regional communities. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________________________ 

Prof Veronica Campbell 
President 


